REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

The Philippine Department of Tourism (PDOT) with business address at Suite 1101/92 Pitt St., Sydney,
NSW, ABN No. 68 017 144 671, is planning to run a game of skill competition in Australia and New
Zealand as part of its tourism marketing campaign. The one-page draft of the terms and conditions (T
& C) of the competition has been prepared by PDOTand will require legal review or revision as
necessary, to ensure that it is compliant with applicable laws. The turnaround time from the date of
submission of the draft T & C to the completion of the review or revision is a maximum of five (5)
business days.

PDOT is requesting quotations from interested law firms and compliance specialists in Australia and in
New Zealand who have been in business for at least five (5) years and who have experience in the
preparation or review of competition terms and conditions. Quotations shall be sent by email to
info@morefuninthephilippines.com.au not later than 26 October 2020. Those based in Australia and in
New Zealand shall review or revise the T & C in accordance with their respective laws. Requests for
clarifications may also be sent by email to the same email address.

PDOT reserves the right to reject any or all price quotations. It is not bound to accept the lowest
quotation and shall not, in any circumstances, be responsible for any costs incurred in preparing and
submitting a quotation. Acceptance of the quotation is subject to the PDOT and the successful law firm
or compliance specialist entering into a written agreement.
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